
Cardinal O’Connell Early Learning Center 

School Site Council Meetings - Tuesday, December 4, 2018 

 Lisa Van Thiel    Lvanthiel@lowell.k12.ma.us; 

 Susan LaCroix    slacroix@lowell.k12.ma.us; 

 Lisa Hogan    lisahogan@lowell.k12.ma.us;   

 Abisola Ogunseye                                         abisola251@gmail.com; 

 Katelyn Shaughnessy   katelyn.gys@gmail.com; 

 Elizabeth Hamel   lzbthfrront@yahoo.com; 

 Kamrita Magar    trustmeruth@yahoo.com; 

Not in attendance 

 Colleen Thibeault  pctbow@icloud.com 

 Suman Kumar   sumanvika25@gmail.com 

 B. Prudihvi   bhavisettyprodhvi@gmail.com 

Families attending the meeting agreed that it would be best to arrange for O’Connor’s Studio to come to 

the Cardinal O’Connell Early Learning Center in March.  Susan LaCroix will reach out to the studio and 

report back at our next meeting in January. 

Lisa Van Thiel will reach out to the SPED – PAC –to invite to our next meeting.  The plan is to bring a 

group of parents from the Cardinal to a PAC meeting in the spring. 

Lisa sent Superintendent Jeannine Durkin the School Site Council’s letter on 11/20/18.  Jeannine 

planned to add the item to agenda for the next School Committee meeting.  

The group began working on the idea of hosting a meet and greet – Elizabeth Hamel discussed ideas 

share at previous meeting.  The goal is to develop a sense of the community at the Cardinal. 

Pot luck and raffle- Wednesday, February 13 OR February 27, 2019 - Dinner 5:30 PM – 7:00 PM   

Flyer will be sent out requesting RSVP and request that all participating either donate funds for pizza or 

bring an appetizer, dessert, or salad with a list of ingredients written on paper. 

 Pizza – $5.00 to $8.00 donation 

 Appetizer –  

 Desserts –  

 Salads –  

 Please list ingredients on piece of paper 

Susan will see if Connor’s Studio can set up to take family pictures – We would use the playroom for this. 

Labels – Caitlin will be asked to make name badges for School Site Council members – they will wear 

them at various events and during Showcase Days in February and March. 

Earth Day – work day plants – May 19, 2019 – Will ask families to donate recycle items such as (toilet 

tubes, paper towel rolls, and egg cartons -  
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School Showcase Days Training for Parent Volunteers February 12, 2019 at 10:30 AM 

Parent Volunteer – Tuesday and Thursday both February 29 & 31 and March 5 & 7 

 Badge – name of parent and child 10:00 -1:00 Badge -  

Next School Site Council Meetings:  

 January 8, 2019 at 9:30 AM  

 February 5, 2019 at 10:00 AM 

 March 5, 2019 at 9:30 AM 

 April 2, 2019 at 10:00 AM 

 May 7, 2019 at 9:30 AM 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


